
 

PUBLIC NOTICE   

   

Public notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of Lake Zurich CUSD 95, Lake County, 

Illinois will receive proposals on:   

Used Computer Equipment, As-Is Condition   

Devices were removed from service, wiped, and are disconnected from management tools. 

Specifications for these items may be obtained from the Lake Zurich CUSD Administration 

Building, 832 S. Rand Road, Lake Zurich, Illinois 60047, (847) 540-4974. Equipment will not be 

available for inspection.   

All proposals are to be received in the Administration Office on or before Wednesday, June 26, 

2024 at 3:00pm.  Proposal opening will take place immediately.    

The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids or any part thereof.    

   

                 

Lisa Warren, 

                             Secretary Board of Education 

               Lake Zurich Community Unit School District 95   

      



 


